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May 2024 – Waiver Reducing Experiential Learning Requirements 

On May 10, 2024, the voting faculty voted unanimously to waive three (3) of the 
six (6) experiential credits that are part of the School of Law’s upper-division 
course requirements. This change was placed into effect for all students who 
matriculated August 2023 or later. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


